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Re: Yukon Energy Corporation 20-Year Resource Plan 2006-2025

UCG Retainer Letter

Dear Deana:

Further to the Board's Rules of Practice, the purpose of this letter is to advise the Board
that the Utilities Consumers’ Group has retained the services of two consultants, as the
Board has previously been informed: Roger Rondeau and Pat McMahon as per
services agreement faxed to the Board prior to the pre- hearing. UCG has also retained
legal expertise from PIAC, either Michael Janigan or Michael Buonaguro.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

Roger Rondeau

President, Utilities Consumers’ Group

C.c. All parties



